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ADVISORY MEMO 
 

 

TO:  ALL BUILDING OFFICIALS IN MIAMI-DADE COUNTY 
 

FROM: Jaime D. Gascon, P.E. 
  Board and Code Administration Division 
 
DATE:  May 11, 2023 
 
SUBJECT:     Non-Approved Anchors 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
It has come to our attention that Manny’s General Fasteners Corp. is making unauthorized 
commercial use of Stanley Black & Decker, Inc.’s concrete and masonry screw anchors 
manufactured and sold under the DeWalt Ultracon and Ultracon+ brand covered under 
NOA 21-0113.01.  
 
Stanley Black & Decker has issued Manny’s General Fasteners Corp. a cease-and-desist 
letter demanding them to stop the use of DeWalt and Ultracon trademarks on all packaging 
and literature, and to stop using the deceptive markings shown in exhibit D on the head of 
masonry anchors that are not easily distinguishable from the genuine DeWalt Ultracon 
masonry screw anchor. 
 

   
 Manny’s General Fastener Packaging Box.                     Non-conforming, non-approved head markings       

                                                                                           with square or diamond. 
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Although Manny’s General Fasteners Corp. has cooperated by discontinuing the sale of 
these screw anchors, there may still be some of these out there being installed.    
 
The packaging and product markings for DeWalt’s approved anchors can be found in NOA 
21-0113.01 under the Labeling Requirements section and in the approved drawings, 
respectively.  https://www.miamidade.gov/building/pc-search_app.asp 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Americo Segura, Quality Assurance Supervisor 
at (786) 315-2594 (Office) or via e-mail at Americo.Segura@miamidade.gov  or Dexter 
Bleasdell, Senior Code Officer - Building at (786) 315-2556 (Office), or via e-mail at 
Dexter@miamidade.gov. 
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